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With respect to proposal to re-open Manston airport.

I would like to point out the recent developments in the Minster development plan which
would lead to more houses being built to the north of the village, and therefore near the
proposed runway. I think this increase in the number of people who would be adversely
impacted by the re-opening of the airport should be taken into consideration.

Andy Horton





